
SHEILA WARNER QUIET ACHIEVER AWARD 
In 2018, the President, Cecelia Jackson, introduced the ‘President’s Quiet Achiever 
Award’ in recognition of a member who quietly but efficiently contributed to the 
club with little fuss and whose efforts might go unrecognised.  
 
In 2019, our dearly loved Life and founding Member, Sheila Warner, passed away 
and her family donated a sum of money to the club in her memory. The 
Management Committee decided to establish a perpetual trophy in Sheila’s 
memory to be awarded to the President’s choice of Quiet Achiever together with a 

small cash prize as part of the Annual Awards Programme. 
 
Sheila loved being around people.  She wanted to be involved and had a unique talent for bringing the 
best out in people.  She could engage so easily and so fluently.  She could work the room with 
ease!  She was so suited to club life. 
 
Sheila took on many roles in the club and was passionate in her involvement.  She was President in 
1995, 1997 and 2003.  She held other positions such as the first Vice President, Competition Convenor, 
Secretary, Greeter, Assistant Secretary and Assistant Treasurer. Sheila was very aware of the ‘Quiet 
Achievers’ and their contribution to the success of the club.  
 

Winners of the Sheila Warner Quiet Achiever Award: 

2018 Alethea Hubley   

2019 Suzanne Dwan   

2020 Georgie Napier-Munn   

2021 Mieke Harris   

2022 Yvonne Hawkins   

2023 Dagmar Rowlands   

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

 


